
 BCCC STAFF ASSOCIATION MEETING 
 

Wednesday, September 22, 2010 
 

2:00 p.m. 
 

Minutes 
 

The Staff Association met on Wednesday, September 22, 2010 in Building #1, Room 105. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 2:00 p.m. by President Jo Linda Cooper who welcomed 
everyone to the meeting. The minutes of the August 3, 2010 meeting were read by Pauline 
Godley. Tracey Johnson accepted the minutes as read; Sarah Wallace seconded. 
 
There was some discussion as to whether Student Appeals and Hearings were one and the same 
or not. 
 
Brown McFadden gave the Treasurer’s Report. As of September 22, 2010, there was $917.48 in 
checking and $293.09 in savings. 
 
Old Business 
 
No old business was discussed. 
 
New Business 
 

 Staff members were added to the following committees: 
Health & Safety:  Sarah Wallace 
Information Technology: Carrie Peed 
Marketing: Theresa Edwards 

 
 Sandy McFadden will chair the canned food drive. 

 
 The sign-up sheet for the Salvation Army bell-ringing project was sent out. Bell ringing 

is set to begin on November 19, 2010. Almeta Woolard made a motion for the staff to 
ring the bell on December 4, 2010. Theresa Edwards second. The motion passed. 

 
 The Staff Association Christmas social will be held in the Building 10 multipurpose 

room.  
 

 Jo Linda Cooper reported that the Special Events Committee met and sent out bids to 
potential caterers for the campus-wide Christmas social. The committee would also like 
volunteers to help decorate the tree and fluff wreaths. 

 
 There was discussion on a gift for Dr. McLawhorn’s retirement. Pauline Godley moved 

to table that for now. Theresa Edwards seconded. 
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New Business  (Con’t.) 
 

 Tracey Johnson will chair the event for the faculty/staff directory. 
 

 Keyzer’s will cater the fall fest. The association will not participate in the October 5th fall 
fest; however, we will participate in the October 28th Halloween event. Margie Cobb will 
do tickets to raffle off a gas card and for a turkey/ham raffle. 

 
 Margie Cobb discussed with the association a potential service project called “Adopt-A-

Teen.”  Carrie Peed moved to table that matter for now. Sarah Wallace seconded. 
 
Door prizes were drawn. Brown McFadden, Clara Ebron, and Carrie Peed won prizes. 
 
Next meeting will be November 3, 2010, at 2:00 p.m. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 2:57 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

Pauline Godley 
 
Pauline Godley, Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 


